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“Only fear the LORD, and serve him in truth with all your heart: for consider how great things he hath done for you.”  

- 1 Samuel 12:24 
Dear Prayer Helpers, 

     We have been on furlough for just over two months now. After seven years on the field, it is encouraging to visit new and supporting 

churches, to build friendships and to have the fire of God rekindled in our hearts. Our time thus far in the US has been blessed. 

Bible Translation 

     While we are here, one of our goals is to have our first John and Romans Albanian Bibles printed. A printing ministry in Milton, Florida is 

helping us with this project. Thank you for your continued prayers. It is such a blessing to see the work come to fruition. Meanwhile, the 

translation work continues. We are currently translating the Book of Exodus. 

Our Support Level 

     While on furlough, one of the main questions some have asked is about our support level. We are currently around 80-85% of support. 

God has blessed us greatly during our first seven-year term. Every need supplied! Now, we are praying that God would send more support. 

An increase in financial support would allow a continued expansion of ministry. We praise God for the new supporters He has already sent.  

Building Purchase in Saranda 

     God is good at being God! As we were headed back to the states, I was praying over a list of things that we need. One of these being the 

funds to purchase the building in Saranda; $285,000. As I prayed about this need, the Holy Spirit whispered to my heart, “I’ve got this one.” 

In the past two months, God has provided the remaining $10,000 to renovate the outside of the church and the 50,000 euro down payment, 

a total of about $70,000. Glory to His Name! After the down payment, the monthly payments will be $1,500 until the total is paid off. One 

brother said, “I wouldn’t be surprised if the Lord provides the rest before you go back.” $215,000 remaining. In all, we plan to pay roughly 

150 payments of $1,500. One church recently has covered one of the payments for us, that’s only 149 left. Glory to God!  

In Albania 

     The work continues in Albania. Brother Tim Lord and family have been helping where they can in our ministry. Bro. Ilirian our dear friend, 

brother in Christ and Albanian professor, continues the Bible Translation. Also, in our absence, God has sent helpers from our home church 

(Amazing Grace BC, Wedowee, Alabama) to care for our ministry. Bro. Skyler Williamson, his wife Sis. Riley and two children, Caralyna and 

Corbin, all moved to Albania for six months. Little Corbin had his first birthday in Albania and is taking his first steps there as well. Please pray 

for these dear families as they continue to serve in our stead. They are such a blessing from God! Pray God would bless them! 

Orphanage 

     We have been planning the orphanage Christmas for December, this is always an exciting time. We purchase gifts for each child and 

worker, provide a Christmas dinner, we sing and then preach the Gospel on location in Saranda. The financial need for this was $5,000. Two 

days after we started planning, a supporting church in Houston, Texas covered the bill. We praise God for His people and their heart to 

support the Gospel work! 

     God has truly blessed us. We are not worthy, but we are thankful to have a small part in the Great Commission. Pray for us as we plan to 

return to Albania on February 9th, 2022. If you’re a pastor and would like for us share our vision for Albania at your church, please call us at 

(470)454-4317. Thank you for your faithful prayers and support! God Bless! 

                                                   Prayers in Christ, 

                                                                 Bro Aaron Wilson and Family 
 

 

“Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified, even as it is with you:” 

 

 

Prayer Requests: 

- Building Purchase Wisdom 

- Souls to be saved 

- A Location for New Church Plant 

- God’s Continued Blessing on Furlough 

- Orphanage Christmas 

- Albanian KJB Translation  

- Wilsons: Aaron, Candi, Abagail, Addison, 

Karyce, Cherish, Besim, Lydia, Esther 

 

Contact 

Information: 

MagicJack: (770) 695-3782 

Albania Cell: +355699185859 

Marco Polo: +355699185859 

Email: aarowilson85@att.net 

       thejoyway2016@gmail.com 

Webpage: 

      whbm.org/wilsonstoalbania/ 

 

Sending Church 

Information: 

Amazing Grace Baptist Church 

27440 Hwy. 431 

Wedowee, AL 36278 

Pastor: David Phillips 

amazinggracebaptist.net 

 

Support 

Information: 

AG Missions 

Attn. Aaron Wilson 

P.O. Box 465 

Wedowee, AL 36278 

Check Info: 

To: AG Missions 

Memo: Wilson’s to Albania 

 

                        


